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Voluntary Student Accident Insurance 
 
 
August 9, 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Huntington Beach City School District does not carry medical or dental insurance for 
students injured on school premises, while under school jurisdiction, or while participating in 
school district activities.  For these reasons, the District has arranged a student accident 
insurance program for your review and consideration.  This insurance program is optional and 
complies with California Education Code, which permits distribution of necessary information 
from the company providing the coverage. 
 
The application process is completed online and will allow parents to safely and securely 
transmit applications through one of the following methods: 
 
Direct Online Submission: At www.studentinsuranceusa.com, you can complete your Student 
Accident Insurance application directly on their website. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Megan Kempner 
Executive Director, Student Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


